Spot Single Celebrities At
Ph-D
(Penthouse
at
Dreamtown), One of NYC’s
Hottest Clubs

By Cortney Moore
If you’re ready to enter the party of your dreams, then Ph-D
might just be the place for you! Located at 355 West 16th
Street in New York City, Ph-D, which is short for “Penthouse
at Dreamtown,” is a rooftop lounge that celebrities love to
visit when they’re in the Big Apple. It’s a great spot to
visit when you want to have fun with your friends. And with
its upscale location making celebrity news daily, you might
just

bump

into

a

few

single

celebrities

while

you’re

there! Famous A-listers that have been seen partying the night
away at Ph-D include: Caitlyn Jenner, Serena Williams, Jason
Sudeikis, Olivia Wilde, Rihanna, Katie Holmes, Blake Lively,
Chris Rock and many more. See how you can party like
Hollywood’s finest at a penthouse that can make all your
dreams come true.

Learn why single celebrities love
visiting Ph-D!
Ph-D opened in the Chelsea area back in 2011, and since then
it has garnered high reviews as a rooftop lounge. The
penthouse itself features luxurious decor, with its Italian
Portoro marble, Macassar ebony, nickel finish walls and amber
Venini glass chandeliers. The amenities include two fullservice bars, a fully-equipped DJ booth, state of the art
lighting and audio systems, internet capabilities and a
retractable canopy for an outdoor terrace. Additionally, PhD’s exact positioning provides a panoramic view of the
Manhattan skyline, which adds a romantic element if you’re
looking for a fun place to have date night. This glamorous
environment is sure to make you and your date feel like a
celebrity couple! There’s also a delectable menu that
complements the cocktails served, which makes this venue ideal
for the special occasions in your life.
Related Link: Valentine’s Day Date Idea: Gray Line NYC Night
on the Town Tour
Since the rich and famous tend to frequent this location for
parties and events, it can be difficult for non-celebrities to
get in. Their hours are Monday to Saturday from 5 p.m. – 4
a.m. and Sundays 5 p.m. – 12 a.m. Chances of getting inside
this exclusive location increase for those who arrive before 8
p.m. Aside from walk-ins, reservations are strongly
recommended, especially for those who want their own rooms or

have large parties. Also keep in mind that Ph-D has a strict
dress code policy, so make sure you dress to impress if you
want to get past the bouncer. “Downtown chic” is what they’re
looking for, so no jeans or sneakers.
Related Link: Top Summer Hotspots If You’re a Celebrity Couple
If you’re lucky enough to get make it inside on a busy night,
then take advantage of this exclusive opportunity! Eat
delicious food, sip a few cocktails and party it up to some
great music or live entertainment. Don’t forget to keep an eye
out for any single celebrities you might be crushing on- you
might get a chance to snap a picture together or get an
autograph! And if all else fails and you find yourself getting
bored of dancing and celebrity-watching, you might be able
spark a romance near the scenic view of the Hudson River and
Empire State Building. Anything is possible at a Dreamtown!
Have you ever been to Ph-D? What was your experience like?
Share your stories below!

